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The Mantua Office will be closed during Winter Break-12/23/05-1/2/06. 

KIDS CARE CLUB 
 
Bailey’s Elementary was so thankful to the Mantua families 
for showing so much generosity this holiday season.  
Thanks to everyone who participated with our December 
project. 
 
The Share to Care Talent Show is February 11, 2006.  
Auditions will take place on January 17th and 18th.  This 
event is always a great deal of fun so mark your calendars.  
Permission slips will come home in early January. 
next meeting will be Thursday, January 12th.  All students 
are welcome to attend.  Thanks to everyone who has helped 
to make Kids Care Club such a success so far this year – we 
appreciate all you have done.  Have a great holiday.  Donna 
McGrath and Patti Taheri. 

 

PLEASE HELP!  K-1 Leader Needed for Full Class!!    
We need a leader for the Monday afternoon HOS winter session, "Mechanic Energy."    

Monday       1:35-2:35pm        K-1         Spinners              Class #3    

We will have to cancel this class of 11 children if we don't have a leader!  
•  No particular science-related background is necessary. 
•  Just bring your enthusiasm to share. 
•  Training, all materials, and detailed lesson plans are provided. 
•  Leaders are compensated. 
•  Leader's child(ren) guaranteed space in HOS classes 
 

The class is full of eager hands-on scientists. Please don't disappoint them.   
 Even if you think you might be interested, please contact Randi Kirkland for more information at (703)208-2262 or email 

randi_kirkland@yahoo.com .  THANK YOU!    

 

Campbell’s Labels for Education 

Keep clipping those Campbell's labels for education 
and those Box tops.  It's a great way to help our 
school. We recently had tacos for dinner, and I 
discovered the Box Tops on the Old El Paso brand 
taco 
shells box and on the taco seasoning.  Also, the 
Campbell's label is on every package of Pepperidge 
Farm Goldfish crackers.  

 

 

 

A Few 4-5-6 Spaces Are Left for  
Winter Hands On Science    

PLEASE REGISTER BY THIS THURSDAY, DECEM-
BER 22.   Bright orange "last chance" flyers were sent in last 
week's Tueday folder.   Available classes are:   Wednesday 
7:55am Friday 7:55am                All other classes are full. 
Classes begin the week of January 23, 2006.   Questions, call 
Randi Kirkland at (703)208-2262 or email 
randi_kirkland@yahoo.com .  


